
Meals on Wheels Central Coast  �y PO Box 5260, Chittaway Bay NSW 2261 �y (02) 4357 8444

Client Newsletter  |  February/March 2020

Central CoastAt the

table

We are having an Open Day and would love your help to spread the word!  If you have friends or 
family you think could benefit from our service, then please let them know about this event.

Our Open Day will be held on Thursday 27 February at our Head Office at Unit 6, 10 Pioneer 
Avenue, Tuggerah. We will have meals available for tasting along with staff on hand to answer  
questions about our services. 

Menu Prices Holding Firm in 2020

We are pleased to let you know that at 
this stage our Menu prices should not be 
changing this year.

Unless there are dramatic increases from 
our suppliers, the prices in our Menus will 
remain the same. 

If on the off chance we do have to make 
slight increases, we will give you as much 
notice as we can. 
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Facebook							       Instagram
www.facebook.com/mowcentralcoast/				    www.instagram.com/mealsonwheelsccoast/

The Better Access Map App is now available to help make 
things a little easier

The Better Access Map provides you with detailed 
information about the access features of businesses and 
organisations.

This app is FREE and can be downloaded from Google 
Play or the Apple App Store. It can also be accessed 
online at map.betteraccessmap.com.au.

Searches can be made by entering a name of a business, 
keyword or business type, ie chemist or cafe, or you can 
just search via a suburb or area to see what is available.

There is also an option where you can sign up to the Better 
Access Map so you can save your access requirements 
and search for venues that meet your needs. 

For more information, visit betteraccessmap.com.au

The NSW Government has introduced a regional seniors travel card  to provide eligible seniors living in 
regional, rural and remote areas of NSW with a $250 prepaid card to help ease the cost of travel. The card 
can be used at certain retailers to pay for pre-booked NSW Trainlink Regional trains and coaches, fuel and 
taxis. 

The travel card is valid for 14 months from the date the card is issued. The expiry date is available on the 
front of the card. The program is vailable for a 2-year trial period (2020-2021).

Applications are now open and cards will be distributed from mid-February 2020. Conditions apply. To find 
out more, contact your local Service NSW outlet or visit service.nsw.gov.au/regionalseniorstravel

Thanks to the Australian Government Stronger 
Communities Programme and Emma McBride 
MP, Member for Dobell, we have received funding 
to assist us in the purchase and installation of a 
generator. 

Our new generator, a Himoinsa HYW-45T5, will 
support our business in times of planned and 
unplanned power cuts, minimising inconvenience 
to our clients and safeguarding our meal stock.  
This also means that we can provide meals to 
members of the Central Coast Community in the 
event of an emergency. 


